
   HARVEYS LAKE ENVIRONMENTAL ADVISORY COUNCIL 

                JULY 9, 2024 

 The Harveys Lake Environmental Advisory Council was held on Tuesday, July 9, 2024 at the 

General Municipal Authority Building, Harveys Lake, Pa. Chairman Jason Miller called the meeting to 

order at 7:03 p.m.   

 The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

ROLL CALL :   Present – Jason Miller, Sid Halsor, Mike Daley, Jerry Brown, Ian Barchock, Maureen 

Devine and Councilman Lew Evans 

       Absent –  None 

A quorum was present.      Audience 1 - Mr. Dale Neuhard  

READING AND APPROVAL OF PREVIOUS MINUTES:   May 14, 2024 Minutes .    Motion to accept made by  
Sid Halsor,  seconded by  Maureen Devine.  All in favor, motion passed. 
 
INCOMING COMMUNICATIONS:  Emails between Board Members and Borough Council Members 
  Citizen’s Bank Statement – as of June 30, 2024 - $2408.97 
 
OUTGOING COMMUNICATIONS:  May 14, 2024 Minutes and July  9, 2024 meeting reminder notices sent 
to Board Members.     
 
CITIZENS TO BE HEARD:  1) Dale Neuhard discussed issue at 14 May Ave.  Charise Kiezma, Waste 
Program DEP and Biologist took water sampling, and DEP District Inspector came out to his property.  
Adjoining property owner denied them access to their property. They drew water samples from Dale’s 
well.  They took lots of samples.  Will take 4-6 weeks for results to come back, then they’ll tell Dale what 
the results are.  They all walked his property.  Should get in writing other neighbors’ permission to walk 
on their property.  
 
OLD BUSINESS: 
 
1) Hydrilla – Princeton –Updates None.  Jerry Brown has seen a lot in his area, close to the surface.  

Jerry Brown is concerned that homeowners will treat it themselves.  They can contact DEP for 
license for application and permitted by DEP.  Ian Barchock will post on our website.  
 

2) Algae Blooms  -  Updates  None.  Water clarity is good. 
 
3) Stream between Beach Club and Fish & Boat Commission. Jason Miller – Penn Dot working on small 

bridge by PO.   Any discussion of Boro maintenance of grass.  Lew Evans said no.   
 

4) Boat Cleaning Stations AIS boxes- Jason Miller said he treated them.  Still some trash in it.   Still need 
to seal honey gold sealant.  Still need to meet on Kioske sign.  

 



5) Recycling Company – name change. John Levitsky called Jason Miller asking what happens with 
recyclables. We need new stickers for recycling cans.  Dale Nuehard suggested by Boy Scout Troop 
could do this as a project. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

1) Maureen Devine was appointed as new EAC member by Borough Council at their June meeting.  

2) Mike Daley discussed the geese over population by outlet area. There are signs “No feeding 

allowed. “ 

 

 

 

Remarks from the floor (ask for any remarks from the public) If anyone wants to speak, ask them to 

stand, state name and area they live in.  They have 5 minutes to speak- None 

 
ADJOURNMENT:  Next meeting is on August  13, 2024, at 7:00 p.m.  Chairman Miller asked for motion to 
adjourn. Sid Halsor  made motion, seconded by Mike Daley.  All in favor, motion carried.  Meeting 
adjourned at 7:43 p.m. 
        

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

       Denise Sult, EAC Secretary 


